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Suicide Prevention Australia recognises that discussion of suicide methods might be 

distressing for some readers and research has found public reporting on the methods of suicide 

has been linked to increases in use of that method and overall suicide rates. 

This submission includes discussion of methods of suicide and means restriction and may raise 

concerns for some readers. 

A copy of the submission is available on request by emailing policy@suicidepreventionaust.org  
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